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The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody 

has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 
 
Messages and updates 

Today, our pupils dress up as book characters to celebrate 
World Book Day.  We would like to thank our parents and 
carers for making such a great effort in supporting their 
child/ren so that they could portray and step into the role of 
the characters - the costumes were amazing - as always. 
Thank you all! 

Well done to our class winners:  Ruby (Nursery), Meghna 
(Rec), Jibril (Y1), Yahya (Y2), Eden (Y3), Violet (Y4), Eleanor 
(Y5) and Rocky (Y6). 

 

 

 

 



 

 
2025 DATES FOR THE DIARY 

MARCH 

Monday 10th -- Year 5 trip to Kew Gardens. Consent and payment required on 
Parent Pay. 

Tuesday 11th - Mad Science Enrichment show and workshop 

Wednesday 12th – Y3/4 Football competition - by invitation only 

Tuesday 18th  – Y2 Visit to Chiswick House & Gardens 

Wednesday 19th  – Y6 Workshop – Be Bright, Travel Right 

Friday 21st - Y3/4 Football competition - by invitation only 

- Y1 visit to Chiswick Library  

Monday 24th – Rock Steady End of Term Concert – parents are invited to 
attend at 10am  

Wednesday 26th  – KS2 Chiswick Cinema Trip – Into Film Festival. Consent 
required on Parent Pay.  

APRIL 

Eid Celebration with School Disco! On Thursday 3rdApril 

Everyone welcome to our first ever Eid celebration with school disco. 
Also including, food, arts and crafts, sweets, henna tattoos and much more. 

 
TIME & LOCATION: 

3.30-5.30 in both the school halls 



ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 3rd March to Friday 7th March 2025  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Stars of the week - WB 03.03.25              

Optimistic 

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
NUMBER OF 

LATES 
RECEPTION ROTHKO 93.1% 3 
1  MONDRIAN 99.1% 2 
2  MATISSE 97.8% 14 
3/4 MONET 93.6% 11 
5  SHONIBARE 97.5% 6 
6  RILEY 98.3% 0 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian Mabel  

Mabel has shown wonderful optimism this week, tackling her first assessment week with 
determination and a positive attitude. She has worked hard on her spellings, showing 
great accuracy, and has been enthusiastic about exploring the signs of the changing 
seasons in geography. 
Well done, Mabel—keep up the fantastic effort! 

Matisse Rocco 

Rocco has been trying to approach challenges with optimism. Although it has been 
difficult making boats in science, Rocco kept on persevering and was successful in the 
end. He has been enthusiastic and eager to collect data in our geography fieldwork. He is 
a person to look to when you need encouragement.  

Monet Violet 
Violet, you have such a positive attitude! You have grown so much in confidence this 
year and I really have been impressed with this happy, confident girl I see before me! 
Congratulations and keep it up. 

Shonibare Ishana 

Ishana’s positive attitude lights up our classroom. This year she has become increasingly 
optimistic. She has become ready to challenge herself and this change of attitude has 
resulted in a huge improvement in her work. It is wonderful having Ishana’s positive 
attitude in our classroom. 

Riley Nils 

Nils, you always have a positive and cheerful attitude, even when faced with difficult or 
new tasks. I am so proud of how your optimism, determination and enthusiasm ensures 
that you are successful, in all your endeavours. Well done for being so optimistic and 
working hard. 
Well done. 
 



LUNCH MENU W/C 10th MARCH



CLUBS & LESSONS

PianoFunClub 

Please contact PianoFunClub if you would like 
to book your child a place for piano or guitar 
lessons.  This is currently available from Year 1 
to Year 6.                                       Contact: 
www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 
304 

Rocksteady Music School 

Please contact Rocksteady if you would to 
book your child a place. This is available from 
Reception class to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


